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This newsletter marks 1 year of The Tap!  

Anniversaries are always a great opportunity to look back and appreciate just how far you have 

come. The past year has had some really amazing highs, and some heart-breaking lows (both 

professionally and personally) but when I look back over the previous year I am really proud of all 

that I have done. I have made some fantastic progress with my research, and I feel confident in 

my plans going forward. I am excited to see what the next year has in store for me.  
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PROGRESS 

I have written in previous newsletter how I was struggling with the statistical analysis of my 

questionnaire study write up. This has been very stressful for me as it has massively held me 

back from finishing my chapter and has therefore had a knock on effect on subsequent projects. 

For example, I want to submit a journal paper on this study but haven’t felt able to as I hadn't  

finished my analysis, therefore I didn’t have a conclusion.  

I am very happy to say that I have found someone who has helped me immensely with my     

statistical analysis!  

Although I had a very basic knowledge on the techniques I was using, I lacked the in-depth 

knowledge of what different results meant. I could run the analysis but then didn’t know how to 

interpret my results. 

I was able to have some really interesting discussions about different types of analysis, the    

justification for using one over another, how to interpret results, how to deal with ‘odd’ results, 

and how to explain my findings.  

This enabled me to make huge progress on my questionnaire chapter. I felt confident in what I 

was saying and the conclusions I was drawing which I think really helped in the process of     

writing my results and discussion.  

Once I had this level of understanding I really enjoyed the process of analysing my data.         

Although a lot of the steps were very repetitive, it was really interesting to see the results 

emerge and identify areas which were statistically significant.  

I have finished the first complete draft of my chapter and have sent it to my supervisor for their 

comments and guidance. Usually I get nervous about the prospect of getting constructive     

feedback, but this time I am quite looking forward to it. I in no way believe my chapter is perfect 

but I really feel as though I am moving in the right direction and it won’t be long until I am happy 

with what I have got. 

Once I have written a strong chapter I will begin to work on adapting it for journal paper          

submissions and hopefully have my first published paper in the near future.  



TESTING ‘HERE’ 
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Thank you so much to everyone who volunteered 

to test ‘Here’. I have had some really useful      

feedback which has helped me to improve the app.  

The main thing to come from this phase of testing 

is that it can be unclear how to use the app. I had 

planned to put an explanation into the App Store 

description section, but I’ve since realised it would 

be useful to be part of the app. 

Therefore, I have spent some time creating an     

introduction section with short videos which explain 

how to use the app. This is shown when the user 

first registers, and they can then revisit this section 

from the log in screen in future.  

STARTING MY NEXT STUDY 

My next study involves the use of ‘Here’ in the real 

word and then interviewing users. I believe ‘Here’ 

is now ready to be submitted to the Apple app 

store and so I am beginning the process of       

suppling all of the necessary information.  

This means that I will be able to start recruitment 

for my study very soon. It is always nerve    

wracking when you launch a new study but I am 

learning to deal with these nerves and push on. I 

know that once I get started it won’t seem as 

daunting as it does now.  

As long as there are no major issues (fingers 

crossed), in the next newsletter I will be telling you 

all about the launch of my study.  



DISABILED AND SLD REP 

June saw me post my final Disability    

Spotlight and quote. I have really enjoyed 

researching a huge range of disabilities,   

illnesses, and learning differences to create 

these posts. I have learnt a lot and I hope 

others have too. I also loved talking to the 

people who kindly provided quotes -       

everyone was so kind and generous with 

their time and were so supportive of what I 

was trying to do. You can look at all of my 

spotlights and quotes on Instagram: 

@disabled_sld_rep_qmsu 
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DOING WHAT I LOVE  

June started with a fantastic weekend celebrating the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee. The village where I live hosted a vintage car 

show, lit a beacon, and had a fireworks display. I loved having 

four days to spend time with my family out in the sunshine. 

I also took a couple of mornings off from working to learn to ski! 

We live near to an indoor ski centre which has real snow so we 

took a few hours off to give it a go. It was such a fun experience, 

but also very tiring on the legs. We hope to continue to have    

lessons (we are still novices) as I would love to go on a skiing 

holiday and see the northern lights one day.  

During June I also had a day in London with my Mum to attend 

The Autism Show and spent the afternoon at the Natural History 

Museum seeing ‘Dippy’ the dinosaur - Dippy is a firm favourite of 

ours and has just returned from his tour around the country.  

June ended with us watching SIX at Hampton Court Palace. I 

adore the show so to see it in such amazing surroundings, which 

are so strongly connected to Henry VIII, was fantastic.  

 

Thank you 


